June 15. 2015

Becky Keogh, Director

ADEQ

5301 Northshore Dr.

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118

~Dear Director Keogh: . o .

I am sending my concerns about the C&H Swine CAFO in Mt. Judea Arkansas.

There appears to be endless ongoing issues regarding the ill placement of this Swine Factory
near our State Treasure, The Buffalo National River.

One of the most recent issues (and there are still many) is the plan to install new liners in the
lagoons. Wasn’t this touted as a “State Of The Art” facility? Why are the new liners necessary?
This facility is still situated on Karst topography and on very fragile terrain.

Don’t these liners have the potential to disrupt the CLAY LINERS? Why weren’t these liners
installed initially?.

“Fixing” this facility appears to be a continual process to benefits Cargill’s billion dollar businesses.

If the lagoons are drained for the placement of the new liners wouldn’t this be the time to do dye
tracing in the drained lagoons? What steps would be taken to initiate this process?

Please enlighten me on this latest issue.

Thank you so

Patti Kent % W

618 N. Wilson Ave.
Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701

Cc Governor Asa Hutchinson
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